
















------------------------------------------------ --- --- ---------

Song, Taehoon 

From: Tran, Frank 
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 4:40 PM 
To: 
Cc: 

Pavon, Sandy; Song, Taehoon; Tomczak, Tammy 
Pelke, Patricia 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

FW: RSO Appointment for RM L 13-01983-15 
RSO Appointment for RML 13-01983-15.pdf 

Dear IM Center, 

Please process the document in as an amendment for 13-01983-15. 

Thank you, 
-Frank 

From: Marybeth Greendonner <mgreendo@nd.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 2:08 PM 
To: Tran, Frank <Frank.Tran@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Jim Hatten <jhatten@sahci.com> 
Subject: [External_Sender] RSO Appointment for RML 13-01983-15 

Mr. Tran, 

We are confirming that Notre Dame University does need to appoint Mary Beth Greendonner as the RSO for 
our radioactive material license. 

Please see the attached documentation to support this change. If you need any further information to 
process this request please contact me at this email address or 574.631.8906. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Beth Greendonner 
Associate Director, Risk Management & Safety 
University of Notre Dame 
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